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4th March 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Singing Morning at the Harvey Grammar School 
 
The children in the Puffins and Otters classes have been invited to participate in a special 
singing morning on Wednesday 13th March 2019 at the Harvey Grammar School. Children 
will have the opportunity to sing songs and rounds alongside children from other schools, as 
well as perform a song that they have chosen. This will be a lovely opportunity for the children 
to develop their listening and singing skills.  
 
Children will be walking to the Harvey Grammar School, leaving at 9.00 a.m. They will return 
to Sandgate by 12.00 p.m.  If you are able to offer your support by accompanying children on 
the walk, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 3 Team   
 
 
 


